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28 December 2009

Mr CHOW Kwok-chuen, President
Hong Kong Former Immigration Service

Staff Association
P.O. Box No. 5853
General Post Office
2 Connaught Place
Central
Hong Kong

Dear Mr Chow,

Enhanced Diagnostic Services for
Civil Service Eligible Persons

I write to inform you of the availability of additional service sessions
of Computed Tomography (CT), Magnetic Resonance Imaging (MRI) and
ultrasound scanning services for civil service eligible persons (CSEPs).

We are pleased to announce that HA will provide additional service
sessions of CT, MRI and ultrasound scanning services for CSEPs at several
specified diagnostic centres. Under the new arrangement, CSEPs who already
have a scheduled appointment for CT/MRI/ ultrasound services at their attending
HA hospitals and do not need to be hospitalised for receiving the required
services may approach the One-stop Booking Office (the Booking Office) in HA
with effect from 11 January 2010 to check whether an earlier appointment
could be scheduled for receiving diagnostic services at the specified diagnostic
centres. A CSEP may choose to attend the booking as originally scheduled at the
attending HA hospital or opt for the appointment offered by the Booking Office.

We have already informed CSEPs through bureaux/departments of the
availability of additional service sessions of diagnostic services and the detailed
arrangements vide a memo dated 28 December 2009. A copy of which is

"""" attached for your information. The relevant details are also available at CSB’s
website  at  http://www.csb.gov.hk/english/pension/med/557.html  (under
Pensioners’ Corner).




It would be most helpful if your Association could help
disseminate the above information to your members. If you have any enquiries
on the above new arrangements, you are welcome to contact us.

Yours sincerely,

ﬂ* W"\&/)f

( Ra§mond Ng)
for Secretary for the Civil Service



